
 

May 31st, 2017 

To whom it may concern:                                                               

Utah Society of Health-System Pharmacists (USHP) is pleased to announce the location and date of its 

Annual CE Event and Business Meeting. The meeting will be held at Intermountain Medical Center in Salt 

Lake City, Utah on Saturday, August 26, 2017. It is scheduled to begin at 7:00AM and is expected to end 

around 4:30PM. 

We invite you to be a part of this exciting educational event as an on-site exhibitor. You will have access 

to our participants for approximately 50-60 minutes during registration beginning at 7:00 AM. 

Additionally, there will be another break during lunch, where participants will have time to visit and 

interact with you on a one-on-one basis to ask questions and provide feedback. We expect around 150 

people to attend this meeting. 

As a vendor, we invite you to sponsor a booth. Cost will be $750 per booth. Space is limited at 15 to 20 

vendors, and registration will close on August 19, 2017. Our tax ID number is: 94-2684769. If you are 

interested in attending, please sign up and pay using our website (www.USHP.org) or mail your $750 

payment to:  

Utah Society of Health-System Pharmacists (USHP) 
P.O. Box 58356 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84158-0356 

We appreciate your consideration of the USHP Annual CE and Business Meeting and your support of 

continuing pharmacy education activities, which significantly enhance the quality and selection of 

educational offerings to our members. 

Sincerely,   

Hanna Raber, PharmD, BCPS, BCACP   

Assistant Professor (Clinical), College of Pharmacy, Office 4911 

Clinical Pharmacist, Madsen Family Health Clinic  

801.585.1845 (office) 

801.585.3166 (clinic)  

hanna.raber@pharm.utah.edu 

 

Natalia Ruiz-Negrón, PharmD 

Outcomes Research Fellow 

Department of Pharmacotherapy 

University of Utah College of Pharmacy 

30 South 2000 East, Room 4410 

Salt Lake City, UT 84112 

801-581-7393 

natalia.ruiz@pharm.utah.edu 
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